
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Frog Pond News  

I hope you enjoyed your three day 
weekend.  It’s nice to get some extra 

time with friends and family.           
This will be a shorter week due to the 

day off yesterday and the early 
release on Thursday.  

The end of the third quarter is quickly 

approaching.  Encourage your child to 
do their best and stay on top of their 

work. 
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Spelling List 

Verse of the Week 

John 8:29 
“And He who sent me is 

with me. He has not left 
me alone, for I always 
do the things that are 
pleasing to Him.” 

1.  bark   6.  pray 

2.  cent   7.  skirt 

3.  fine   8.  team 

4.  more   9.  thank 

5.  place       10.  train 

Chapel Chatter 
In chapel this past week, we learned 

how to have wisdom in temptation. 
We learned that we need to think 

about sins lying promises. Will they 
fulfill what they say?  We also need to 

trust God’s loving plan. He will help 
us turn away from temptation. 

Temptation leads us away from God. 



 

Monday 

No School 

Tuesday 

Music, Mileage Club 

Wednesday 

PE 

Thursday 

No PE, Computer 

Friday 

Library, Music, Mileage Club 
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Upcoming Events 

February18 
    Box Tops are due today 
 
February 20 
   Professional Day – Early release  
   At 2:15 
 
March 12 
   Prospective family Open House 
 
 
 

Reminders to Students 

 Bring your Binder to class 

 No toys in backpack! 

  

Reminders to Parents   

1. Sign notebook nightly 

2. PE on Wednesday and Thursday 

3. Mileage Club on Tuesday and 
Friday 

 

Contact Information 

Please feel free to contact me by 
either of the following ways: 

Mrs. Debbie Magee 

School Phone: 862-5238 ex. 35 

Email: dmagee@burgeterrace.org 

We will have a spelling list and a verse 

this week even though it is a shorter 
week.  Please be sure to go over these 
with your student nightly. We also have 

a Math Test planned for Wednesday.   
Keep them reading in their folders. 

 

  

  

This Week’s Assignments This Week’s Highlights 


